RECOMMENDATION LETTER
June 18th, 2025

Peace Corps Alumni Foundation for Philippine Development

Pcafpd@gmail.com

To Whom It May Concern,

I am Mrs. Liza Ysao Dela Rosa, the classroom adviser at Dalaguete National High School. |

am pleased to certify that Trexie F. Villahermosa was an active and dedicated student

during her time with us.

Trexie showed great leadership skills and a strong commitment to her studies and school
activities. She served as Co-Leader for the research project on developing technology for a

better community, demonstrating both creativity and responsibility in helping improve our

local area.

Additionally, Trexie was Co-Leader for the Science Exhibit where she contributed to an
environmental project. This involved collecting clothes that were no longer useful and
selling them to raise funds for STEM programs. Her efforts helped support science

education and promoted environmental awareness among her peers,

Trexie’s dedication, leadership, and positive attitude made her an excellent role model for

her classmates. | am confident that she will continue to succeed and contribute positively

to your university community.

Sincerely,

LIZAJY. DELA ROSA

Clasd Adviser



